

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Email Address

We are pleased to announce that Alpha House will publish a Family Directory. The directory will include the name, and telephone number of each family, as well as the names of the students, teacher, and session.

The directory will aid in communication between our numerous Alpha House families.

Kindly take a few minutes to complete the bottom portion of this letter and please return it to school by the end of September. Even if you do not wish to be included, please return this letter and we will know that you have been contacted and are aware of our directory.

Sincerely,

Mary Becker Director

ALPHA HOUSE FAMILY DIRECTORY Yes, we wish to be included in the Alpha House Family Directory. No, we do not wish to be included in the Alpha House Family Directory. Parent(s)/Guardians(s) 2nd Parent/Guardian (if different) Student 1 Teacher Session Student 2 Teacher Session